

1st Floor West, Abel Smith House, Gunnels Wood Road, Stevenage, Hertfordshire SG1 2ST

30/04/24

Dear Parents,

We are currently working with George Street Primary and Nursery School to understand how the rising financial pressures due to the cost of living crisis might be impacting on children's learning and to try to ensure that pressure on household income doesn't have a negative impact on any child's education.

We are keen to understand how the culture at school impacts on children and any opportunities they experience throughout the school day.

We are speaking to school leaders, children, teachers and governors about things such as access to after school and lunchtime clubs, trips, music tuition, the cost of uniform, how free school meals are administered and how children access food during the school day.

We will be in school on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> May and it be great to get the views of as many parents as possible in advance of this. Therefore, it would be really useful if you could fill in the questionnaire using the following link <u>parent survey</u>.

It would be great if you could complete the questionnaire by May 6th.

Thank you for your support,

Dominic Bedford

School effectiveness adviser